
 

 

  
 
 
 

ERARING POWER STATION  
ASH DAM EXPANSION (MOD 1) 

 
10 December 2019 

 
On Wednesday 4 December 2019, the Independent Planning Commission received from 
Origin Energy Pty Ltd (the Applicant) its Long-Term Ash Placement Strategy report for the 
Eraring Power Station Ash Dam Expansion (MOD 1) Project, as well as a response to a 
question from the Commission taken on notice. 
 
The Commission wishes to advise this new information has been made available on the its 
website:  

• Long Term Ash Management Strategy Report 
• Applicant’s Response to Question Taken on Notice 

 
The Commission will accept written comments specifically relating to this new information 
up until 5pm AEDT on Tuesday 17 December 2019.  Interested individuals and/or groups 
can submit their comments in writing via: 
 

EMAIL:   ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au 
 

POST:   Independent Planning Commission NSW 
    Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street  
    SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
Written comments will be carefully considered by the Commission as part of its decision-
making process. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the Commission Secretariat on  
(02) 9383 2100. 
 
 
(END OF STATEMENT) 
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https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/resources/pac/media/files/pac/projects/2019/10/eraring-power-station-ash-dam-expansion-mod-1/additional-information/long-term-ash-management-strategy-report.pdf
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